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IMPORTANT 
 
 
 

Please be aware in order to comply with PDS6662, BS8243:2010, EN50131 the 

British and European Standards for communicating security alarm and hold up 

systems, your alarm system is programmed to make one test call each day. This is 

to ensure that the communication equipment is working effectively and sending vital 

signals to the Alarm Receiving Centre. This call will normally take place at 

approximately 02:00 each day and last for between 2 and 6 seconds.  

 

 

This call is made to a 0844 non geographical number. Different service providers 

may or may not charge for this type of call. We strongly recommend that you talk to 

your telecoms provider and have this number included within your call package.  If 

your system has DualPath signalling, or uses a DigiAir communication method, 

then this test call will be made via the GPRS network at no additional cost to you. 

 

 
      Premises    PSTN Telephone Network   Alarm Receiving Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note, Lifeline Alarm Systems Ltd, do not profit or receive any revenue or 

reimbursement whatsoever from this provision, any revenues are collected by and 

made to the telecommunications provider.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


